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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE  

PATRICIA A. VAJCNER MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

 MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Patricia 

A. Vajcner Memorial Scholarship to Blake Lambert. The $2,350 scholarship is to be used for tuition, 

fees, books and supplies. 

 Lambert, of Monroe, is a 2020 graduate of Monroe High School. He is pursuing an associate of 

applied science degree in manufacturing technology at MCCC.  He was a member of University of 

Toledo’s Rocket marching band and Heritage Baptist Church band.  Blake is the son of Phillip and 

Deanna Lambert.   

 To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must be pursuing a degree or certificate that will prepare 

them to enter the skilled trades with strong preference given to a student who is in the product and 

process technology program and maintain at least part-time enrollment at MCCC.  Financial need may 

be considered in awarding this scholarship. 

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, visit 

https://www.monroeccc.edu/financial-aid or contact the MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. 

If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at 

(734) 384-4214. 
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